
 
 

 
Rob Cottle 
Director, Homeland Security Division 
Office of the Governor 
P.O. Box 12428 
Austin, Texas 78711-2428 
 
 
Dear Mr. Cottle: 
 
This letter designates Fire Chief Mark Trevino, as the City’s Authorized Grant Official and Primary Point of 
Contact (POC) for the Urban Area Security Initiative (UASI) grant. Jeffrey A. Dean, Assistant Emergency 
Management Coordinator, is assigned as his alternate. Chief Trevino and Mr. Dean are authorized to execute all 
necessary documents to effectuate acceptance and management of the UASI grant program including the 
following projects.  
 

GRANT eGrants FTE TITLE  AWARD 
2024 UASI 2963709 0 Southwest Texas Regional Fusion Center $364,100 
2024 UASI 3434407 1 Management and Administration (M&A) - $79,700 
2024 UASI  3434907 0 SAPD Protection of Crowded Places & Soft Targets  $737,000 
2024 UASI 3435007 0 SAFD Protection of Crowded Places & Soft Targets  $984,260 
2024 UASI 4902401 0 Election Security Project $115,000 
2024 UASI  4570802 1 Domestic Terrorism & Violence Extremism  $115,000 
2024 UASI 4274603 0 Emergency Management Activities  $318,692 
2024 UASI 4274503 1 Community Preparedness and Resiliency  $115,000 
2024 UASI 3697506 0 Cyber Security Program (ITSD) $321,000 

  3 Total Award: $3,149,752 
 
Acceptance of the 2024 UASI grant program was approved by City Council on November 9,2023 (City Ordinance 
#23-10-19-4927). In the event of loss of misuse of any 2024 UASI grant funds, the City agrees that these funds 
will be returned to the state in full. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Maria Villagomez 
Deputy City Manager 
 
 
Copies:  Bryan Norris, Deputy Fire Chief  

  Mark Trevino, UASI POC 
  


